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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

I’m writing today in strong opposition to SJR 30. As a lifelong Oregon resident, I’ve 

witnessed firsthand how dangerous it can be when political power goes unchecked. 

 

I have signed countless petitions to remove elected officials—including our current 

governor—who have repeatedly abused their positions. This resolution threatens to 

strip we the people of our ability to contest legislation that is often passed without our 

consent or involvement. 

 

SJR 30 is not just a technical amendment—it’s a direct assault on the voice and 

power of the people. It opens the door to further government overreach, and 

weakens the very checks and balances that are supposed to protect us. 

 

Oregon is quickly starting to reflect California in the worst ways. And the reality is, 

people are fleeing that state because of policies just like this. Let’s not make the 

same mistake. 

 

Keep Oregon, OREGON. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Brandi 


